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Lisa Wood
SEPA/NEPA Coordinator
Washington State Department of Fish and Wildlife
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Olympia, WA 98504

Subject: Road 12 NE Partial Closure, Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW),
Grant County, Washington, February 8, 2019,

Dear Ms. Wood:

The partial closure of Road 12 NE was determined to be a NEPA compliance Categorical
Exclusion. The actions of this project will not individually or cumulatively have a significant
impact on the environment. Please see the attached Categorical Exclusion Checklist for more

information.

If you have any questions, please contact Clyde Lay, Deputy Field Office Manager, at 509-754-
0216 or clay@usbr.gov.

Sincerely,

Clyde Lay
Deputy Field Office Manager




